
Hi Jo 
Could I please request that the hedge on left going towards the church is discussed 
re safety and maintenance. 
It is growing over the road and making it challenging when 2 cars meet when 
travelling in opposite directions, when I drive my camper van down there it is being 
constantly scratched, but has not currently done any visible damage, but it may do 
and I'm also not the largest vehicle to drive that road. 
Could I also request that the end of The Street at Freston crossroad is discussed, 
the build up of rain water continues to be an issue, the recent large amount of rain 
made this impassable for some vehicles and with the only other way out of the 
village being the Church lane, which also amasses large puddles, it is not easy to 
leave the village.  
 
Regards 
 


